
Minutes of LRPC meeting 12/6/16

Attendance; Ken Davis, Jack Rogala, Dana Gray, Faith Plummer, Mark Goodwin, 
Beverly Harris, River Payne, Kathy Harriman, Len VanGasBeek

Meeting began at 6:30 with acting chair person Ken Davis taking nominations for chair 
person and secretary. Faith Plummer volunteered as secretary under the knowledge of 
the group that she is not a sworn in member. Nominations for chairperson were tabled 
to a later date.
The group developed and edited a mission statement as follows;

The Long Range Planning Committee (LRPC) is a volunteer advisory committee 
that is tasked with supplying recommendations to the Select board for timely 
review and action. The committee will develop recommendations by consulting 
with other town organizations such as; Planning Board, Budget Committee, 
Board of Appeals, Recreation Department, Road Commissioner, Fire Chief, 
elected town officials, citizens and other interested town organizations for 
accurate information. 

The group also discussed the need for increased communication to and from the Select 
board. 
Meeting adjourned at 8:10pm


